
Posted April 1, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE for PUBLIC HEARING  
City of Franklin, Louisiana  

LCDBG HVAC Program Amendment 
 

Attention Residents and Concerned Parties: 
 
The City of Franklin will be hosting a public meeting regarding the proposed amendment to the 
LCDBG HVAC Program. This meeting aims to provide information and gather feedback from 
the community regarding the amendment request. 
 
Project Details: 
• Contract Number: #2000637317 
• Purpose: Seeking approval to amend the program budget by moving $59,500 budgeted 

for Administration to the Construction budget line item; making the total amount budget 
for construction at $1,678,750.00 and the budget for Administration $0.00.  

 
Meeting Details: 
• Date: April 16, 2024 
• Time: 10:00 a.m. 
• Location: City Hall, Council Room, 300 Iberia Street, Franklin, LA 
 
Purpose of the Meeting: The primary objective of this meeting is to inform the community 
about the proposed amendment to the LCDBG HVAC Program. We will discuss the need for 
amending the program budget and how the funds will be utilized to ensure the successful 
completion of the project. 
 
Your Participation Matters: Your input is crucial in the decision-making process. We 
encourage all residents, stakeholders, and interested parties to attend the public meeting and 
share their thoughts, concerns, and suggestions regarding the program amendment. 
  
For More Information: For inquiries or additional information about the LCDBG HVAC 
Program Amendment and the public meeting, please contact Karen LeBlanc, City Clerk, at 
337-828-6310 or kleblanc@franklin-la.com.  
 
We appreciate your participation and engagement in this important community matter. 
Together, we can work towards enhancing the quality of life for all residents of the City of 
Franklin. 
 
Accommodations will be made for handicapped and non-English speaking individuals, 
provided a three-day notice is received by the City of Franklin at the Franklin City Hall, 300 
Iberia Street, Franklin, Louisiana, or by calling Karen LeBlanc, City Clerk, at (337) 828-6310. 
  
Those citizens unable to attend this hearing may submit their views and proposals until 
9:00 a.m. on April 16, 2024 in writing to:  

 
Karen LeBlanc, City Clerk 

 City of Franklin 
 P.O. Box 567 
 Franklin, LA  70538 
 

Or kleblanc@franklin-la.com  
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